
Notes from April School Community Council
Tuesday, April 9, 2024

● Council members were welcomed by Tiffany Weidlein.

● Dondy Cheynoweth led the council in the pledge.

● Karalee Beckstead read the notes from the last council meeting.

● The council reviewed the school improvement plan for
2024-2025. Goal #1: By the end of the 2024-2025 school year,
the percentage of students in Grades 1-3 making one year’s
growth in reading will increase by one percentage point.
Goal #2: By the end of the 2024-2025 school year, the
percentage of students proficient in Grades 3-5 in math will
increase by one percentage point.

● The School Safe Access Route Plan was reviewed by the
council. A couple of changes need to be considered: 1) students
may need some kind of help crossing on 1400 E. Flonnette, such
as flashing lights. 2) It might be helpful with the traffic through
the pick-up lane, if there was a right turn only sign.

● This was the last meeting of the Larsen School Community
Council for the 2023-2024 school year.


